
 

 

 

 

Dear Grand Secretary/ Grand Chancellor, 

By direction of the Most Worshipful Grand Master, M.W. Bro. Arthur Chen, I 

am honored to extend to you and your brethren the fraternal salutations of the 

Grand Lodge of China. 

It gives us great pleasure to announce that the Grand Lodge of China will 

convene its 72nd Annual Communication in the City of Taipei, Taiwan, on the 

24th and 25th days of October, A.L. 6025, A.D. 2025. 

We would be deeply honored by the presence of your Most Worshipful Grand 

Master and his Lady at this auspicious occasion. Should he be unable to attend, 

we would gladly welcome an accredited representative to bear your Grand 

Lodge’s fraternal greetings. 

As a token of our fraternal esteem, we will provide complimentary tickets to all 

Annual Communication events for the Grand Master and his Lady. While 

financial limitations prevent us from covering hotel accommodations, we will 

gladly assist in arranging their stay at one of our host hotels. Please also note that 

the NT$6,000 registration fee will be waived for the Grand Master and his Lady. 

Registration form, program and a detailed description are available at the link 

below. 

https://forms.gle/5wb21HxN19AWYJzV8 

 

Fraternally and respectfully, 

Taipei, July 1st, 2025 

 

VW Bro. Diamond Cheng, 

Grand Secretary 

Grand Lodge of China 


